
CISCO SYSTEMS INC  

125 W TASMAN DR, SAN JOSE, CA, 95134, USA 

TEL: 408-527-7097  FAX: 408-527-7097 

Declaration letter 

To the attention of
Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division

Subject: Ddeclaration letter for label requirement 

Date: 2019-12-13 

FCC ID: LDKHS7302077 

The label is permanently affixed on the ear pads. The ear pads is removed so that the label is viewable 

when purchased. The ear pad will not be installed when marketing the product, so that, user will see 

the ID when they install it.   

Please don’t hesitate to contact us, if you have any question(s). Thank you! 


